
SUPERIOR WASTEWATER SYSTEMS 
Providing Superior Wastewater Service to Tennessee  

P.O. Box 40 

Arrington, TN  37014 

615-496-8681 

September 21, 2020 

Via Hand Delivery 

Chairman, Tennessee Public Utility Commission 

c/o Ectory Lawless, Dockets and Records Manager 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 

Nashville, TN  37243 

Re: Docket 20-00109, Updated Documents to Exhibit 2.1 for Petition of Superior 

Wastewater Systems, LLC for a Certificate of Convenience and Necessity 

Amendment to Provide Wastewater Service to the Fox Parcel in Williamson County 

Ms. Lawless: 

Attached are letters from Williamson County and Milcrofton Utility District 

declining to provide wastewater service to the Fox Parcel. These documents replace the 

previous items we provided with Exhibit 2.1 of our original filing dated September 9, 

2020.  For the Milcrofton Utility District letter we have included a copy of a resolution 

from the District’s Board of Commissioners stating that they do not desire to provide 

wastewater services within their boundaries.   

Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. 

Respectfully submitted, 

______________________ 

John Powell, President 

Enclosures 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on September 23, 2020 at 2:22 p.m.








